/> Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya intends to procure nineteen (19)
pieces of down jacket for official use by its personnel, in accordance with the
government procurement law of the Philippines.

The Procurement Committee of the Consulate General of the Philippines therefore
invites submission of quotations for the said procurement, as described in the attached
list of technical requirements.

The approved budget for the contract is FIFTY THOUSAND ONE HUNDRED TEN
PESOS (Ph50,110.00) or approximately ONE HUNDRED FOURTEEN THOUSAND
THREE HUNDRED JAPANESE YEN (JPY 114,300).

Payment shall be made through check or bank transfer.

The best offer shall be selected based on the lowest calculated and responsive
proposal.

Quotations must be submitted to the Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya
on or before Friday, 19 November 2021 at Hiroya Building, 3-31-3 Sakae, Naka-ku,
Nagoya, telephone number 052 211 8811, fax: 052 265 9708 or through email:
lazaro.garcia@dfa.gov.ph / nicanor.miranda@dfa.gov.ph.

. GARCIA, JR.
dministrative Officer
Member, Procurement Committee

12 November 2021



TECHNICAL REQUIREMENTS

Item/Description Quantity

Down Jacket for Men and Women

- Filling: 90% down, 10% feather Nineteen (19) pieces

- Outer material: 100% nylon, 35 polyester

- Thin, light, warm, and comfortable

- Two side pockets, two inside pockets

- With zipper

- Color: Black, Navy and Green

- Print required: Logo of the Campaign to End
Violence Against Women (VAW) on right sleeve;

and official seal of the Philippine Consulate
General, Nagoya on left side of chest

Delivery: On or before 10 December 2021

Payment terms: Bank transfer after delivery




